

Meeting Minutes

November 15, 2017

- In Attendance: Elaine Allen, Diane Brouillard, Sandra Evans, Rosalind Forti, Susan Gove, John Karalekas, Linda Leveille, Susan Piwowarczyk Carla Roberts
- Members reviewed letter Carla composed to Selectmen regarding Riverwalk Art Show. All members signed letter.
- Original budget for Riverwalk Art Show was set at \$1500. Cultural Council
 members reviewed needs for event. After discussion, members had a
 majority vote to reset budget to \$500. We will look into getting porta potty
 for \$100, microphone and folding chairs.
- Rich from The Register will write article about Riverwalk Art Show.
- Amount to distribute for grants totals \$11,989.05. Members had discussion regarding all who applied for grants. Monies were awarded to 18 grant applications and 6 were denied. Denial letters need to be mailed out by December 1st.
- Meet and Greet for applicants awarded grants will be held in April at the Boys and Girls Club.
- Next meeting: January 24, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. Town Hall

Minutes submitted by Diane Brouillard, Secretary